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NC Dames Receive Preservation Award
  

On May 22, 2019, the NSCDA-NC received an award from Historic Wilmington Foundation for
recent restoration projects completed at the Burgwin-Wright House. The award presentation
was part of the Foundation's celebration of Historic Preservation Month.

  

Burgwin-Wright House Museum Director Christine Lamberton and the Society's Executive
Director Joy Allen accepted the award on behalf of the NSCDA-NC, along with Dames Mary
Eggleston, Berta Hamilton and Elizabeth Donald.

  

Many of the restoration projects completed at the Burgwin-Wright House were funded by grants
from the Isabel James Lehto Foundation and a generous gift from the late Lillian Bellamy
Boney. Read the award nomination narrative...
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